
Dear Parishioners, 

 We give Thanks to the Lord as we close out our third week of public masses in St. 

Veronica’s church.  AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE:  In the whole month of 

August, there will be only one weekday mass on Wednesday at 9:15 am.  Our 

weekend masses will remain the same Saturday at 3pm & 4:30pm and Sunday at 

9am & 11am. Our masses are hygienic and social distancing is being followed but 

most importantly the Eucharist (masses) is spiritual & reflective. I am hoping to 

give less & less directives during the mass as the week’s progress. Please 

remember to bring a Mask to church! 

Mrs Beverley Wiltsie, Director of Family Faith Education, is putting a great 

amount work into the fall Home program. The number of registered children / 

students is increasing throughout the summer. The parish website & the students’ 

books will be a valuable tool for Beverley & the parents and their children. If you 

or a parent would like more info refer them to the pastor message OPEN CHURCH 

FOR PUBLIC MASS or contact Beverley at the parish office or by email. In the 

fall the parents & their children are being encouraged to attend one of the four 

weekend masses to reinforce their home program content with their connection 

with the parish Eucharist (mass).    

The August bulletin will be posted on the parish website near the end of July. It 

will contain the list of all the masses & mass intentions for August. Our parishioner 

who maintains our website has informed me that there have been hundred’s of 

visits to our website during the time period of March to July. As so many of you 

have been doing please share the content of this pastor message with those who do 

not visit our website.  

As your pastor, it gives me great inspiration & hope to celebrate with you the full 

cycle of weekly masses at St. Veronica’s. I pray with you that more will return to 

our hygienic and social distancing masses at St. Veronica’s. In conclusion, we pray 

that we will be able to celebrate a public mass at St. Veronica’s into the future. 

Keep well in mind body & spirit 

Fr. Fred 


